
April 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

3 
 

Don’t forget the 

cookie dough 

campaign ends on 

Wednesday! 

4   Hot Lunch 
 

5     Hot Lunch 

 

Book Fair Preview Day 
9:00-3:00 

 
Report Card Day! 

6    Hot Lunch 

Book Fair Purchases 
9:00-3:00 

 

First Nation UNB Powwow  

After School Art Program 

7    Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch forms are due 
today Counters needed! 

 
Book Fair 9:00 am -7:00 pm 

Interviews 6:00 -7:30 pm 

8   NO SCHOOL  

         for Students  
 

 Interviews  9-11:30 am 
Book Fair 9-12  pm 

 

9 

10 
Grade 4/5 

Floor Hockey 

Tournaments this 

week! 

11  Hot Lunch 12   Hot Lunch 
 

Heritage Fair 
Opening Ceremony  

9:00 

13   Hot Lunch 

 

OHS Musical 10:30 am 

Beauty and the Beast 
Cost covered by Fundraising! 

 

  Afterschool Art Program 

14  Hot Lunch 15 Hot Lunch  due today 

Counters needed! 

        

16 

17 20   Hot Lunch 

  

 

 

 

 
  Afterschool Art Program 

21  Hot Lunch 
 

PSSC Meeting @ 6:30 
 

22  Hot Lunch  due today 

Counters needed! 

RESPECT Assembly 
10:30 am 

 
Basketball Tournament  
Hubbard Team 1:00 pm 

23 18/19 
           NO SCHOOL 

Professional Learning Days for Staff 
 

24 25  Hot Lunch 
  Music Festival 
9:30 Girl’s Choir  
10:25 Boy’s Choir 

At Fredericton High 
School 

Parents Welcomed 

26   Hot Lunch 

 
27   Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Art Program 

28    Hot Lunch 

 

 

29 Hot Lunch  due today 

Counters needed! 

 
The next round of  

Enrichment Clusters 
begins today! 

30 
There will not be a 

Hubbard Parent 

Group Meeting this 

month.  Mrs. Miller 

will reconvene as 

necessary in May!   

Hubbard Happenings Wishing for Spring! 

Dates and Information to Note: 
 
Our Hubbard Heritage Fair celebration and showcase of Canadian 
and New Brunswick Heritage will take place on April 12th and 
details were sent home.   Students should be working on these now 
and almost ready for the April 7th date to pass these in.  We always 
look forward to the creative projects and will welcome many 
special guest judges to the fair.  Thanks Mrs. Dunn and our team 
who work to make this a success.  Parents are welcome to stop in to 
view the projects.  Grade 5 will be judged in the morning and 3-4 in 
the afternoon. Remember that your child is expected to be involved 
in a project, grade 3 is classroom based.  There will be musical 
performances at the opening ceremony that will begin at 9:00.  You 
are welcomed to come to watch.  Ask your child if they are 
performing! 
 
Thank you again to Rinehart Orthodontics, who sponsored the 
medals for our Heritage Fair.  This kind contribution has put a 
smile on our faces in more that one way!!!  They have also 
sponsored team/club shirts and will be providing a new banner for 
our school. 
 
Music Festival is in the air and our girls and boys choir will be 
attending the festival on April 25th!  See the calendar for details 
and thanks to Mrs. Hanson our music teacher, Mrs. Edmondson 
and Ms. Fillman, who have helped prepare our students.  If you 
would like to see your child perform at the festival, the cost is 
minimal and you must be there earlier than the performance time 
as the organizers will not let you in if you are late!   
 
In PHYS ED News, Mrs. Bourque has been busy with both floor 
hockey and basketball.  Our basketball teams are hosting a 
tournament on April 22nd in the afternoon Go Hurricanes!  Thanks 
Mrs. Bourque! 
 
Thanks Hubbard for your support with our fundraising this term.  
The cookie dough orders are due on Wednesday.  We make great 
efforts to give back to students directly and because of fundraising 
we are able to offer special performances and presentations free of 
charge.  Thanks also to our parent group who have been so 
supportive! 
 

Parent/Teacher or Student Led Interviews  
Interviews are coming up on Thursday, April 7th and  Friday 
morning, April 8th  for tour second term.  Please arrange a time to 
visit  with your teachers, especially if they have indicated that they 
would like to meet you about concerns.  Report cards will be sent 
home on Tuesday, April 5th.  If your interviews are student-led 
and you would like to speak privately with the teacher, please let 
them know separately.  See you then! 

Please be reminded that your child still requires TWO pairs of shoes for school, one for indoor wear and one for outdoor.  Our 
playground is a mix of sand, mud, snow and puddles right now so it is important that outdoor shoes are versatile!  We will be in-
sisting that shoes be changed.  There are a number of students coming to school without indoor footwear and it is creating a great 
deal of sand and dirt inside.  Students working in groups, and on floors  in the classes are getting very dusty.  Indoor sneakers must      

      be worn in the gym for safety purposes as well. Thanks in advance for helping us put our best foot forward!!!! 


